
CONTACT INFORMATION 

 
Heidy Cuevas, P.E., FDOT Construction Project Manager 
Phone: (954) 958-7653 
Email: heidy.cuevas@dot.state.fl.us   
 
Rebecca Guerrero, Community Outreach Specialist 
Phone: (954) 940-7605 
Email: rguerrero@corradino.com 

Daily Full Closures Beginning Monday, January 4, 2021 
North 56th Avenue from Sheridan Street to Stirling Road will be closed daily, Monday through Friday, 
between 9 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. for roadway widening to accommodate 7-foot buffered bicycle lanes. Traffic will 
be detoured through US 441/ SR 7. Access will be maintained for school drop-off and pick-up, local residents, 
public transportation, and emergency responders. 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
DETOUR NOTICE 
SOUTHWEST BROWARD MOBILITY IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 
N/S 56th Avenue from SR 824/Pembroke Road to SR 848/Stirling Road  
SW 62nd Avenue from SR 852/County Line Road to SR 824/Pembroke Road  
North 64th Avenue from SR 820/Pines Boulevard to SR 822/Sheridan Street  
Financial Project ID Number: 434697-1-52-01  

The project team will be distributing periodic updates. If you would like to receive project updates by email, please 
contact Community Outreach Specialist, Rebecca Guerrero, to be added to the project distribution list. Public            

participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.  

WEB & SOCIAL MEDIA  
 
Project website: www.d4fdot.com   
Facebook:  www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/ 
Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
MISSION STATEMENT  

 
The Department will provide a safe  

transportation system that ensures the  
mobility of people and goods, enhances 

economic prosperity, and preserves the quality 
of our environment and communities.   

Construction Cost: $4,993,116          Construction Start: July 29, 2020         Estimated Completion: Summer 2021 


